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Our Ref: SR 
 
11 December 2014 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
I would like to thank you for the support which you have shown our students this term. In 
addition to your academic support, I am particularly grateful for your attendance at extra-
curricular events as it embodies the notion of a learning community. 
  
Wednesday December 17 is an important day in our school calendar as students will be 
working towards a multitude of Key Skills qualifications. These qualifications are an essential 
component of the Welsh Baccalaureate. In most cases, passing the Welsh Baccalaureate 
equates to your son or daughter gaining a further 3 GCSEs.  
 
  
Could you make every effort to help your son or daughter attend school on this day and the 
remainder of Christmas week. Please remind your son or daughter that full attendance in the 
last week of term is essential to maintain their eligibility to attend the school prom. This 
event will be hosted at end of June at the Old Rectory in Crickhowell. Further details to follow 
in the New Year. 
  
Best wishes and a happy new year. 
  
  
  
 
 
Scott Reasons 
Leader of Learning Year 11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

           

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


